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FYI – Chinese state owned newspaper in Hong Kong is following up on the Tsai PhD issue.
 
Will just send the statement as below.
 
Clive, as mentioned, it would be good to have a firmer idea on the timeline of availability for the
thesis.
 
Kind regards,
 
Danny
 
 
Dear ,
 
Please find below a statement from an LSE spokesperson on this matter.
 
LSE spokesperson:
 
“The records of the University of London and London School of Economics and Political Science
confirm Tsai Ing-Wen was correctly awarded a PhD in Law in 1984.

 
“All PhDs from that period were awarded via the University of London and would have been sent
first to their Senate House Library.  It is clear from Senate House Library records that a copy was
received. Senate House have confirmed they sent their copy of the thesis to the Institute for
Advanced Legal Studies (IALS).
 
“We have corresponded with the University of London about the thesis and extensive checks
have been made. Neither Senate House nor IALS were able to locate a copy of the thesis.
 
“However, President Tsai Ing-wen has recently provided the LSE Library with a facsimile copy of
the thesis, ‘Unfair trade practices and safeguard actions’.  This will be available to view in the LSE
Library reading room later this week.”
 
/END
 
As background
I have attached a scan of the relevant entry in the LSE Calendar of 1985/86, which acts an official
record of awards and degrees given to LSE students in 1984. This confirms Dr Tsai’s PhD award at
the time.
 
Kind regards
 
Daniel O’Connor




